
Hi this is Denise "Spitfire" Trolinder. I'm temporary filling in as secretary. I realized I did not have Microsoft 
words, so this will be an informal email.  
 
Our election meeting was held at Monica's on Nov 19th. We had 27 members in attendance. 
 
Vice coordinator Shawn "Yukon" Bell announced the elected members. All were voted in with 
enthusiasm.. our newly elected members are has follows: 
Coordinator: Denny "Hawk" Dowell 
Vise ". : Stephen "Tryker" Williams 
Secretary : none  
Treasurer: Stephen "Tryker " Williams 
Sargent of Arms: William "Silverback" Howard  
Membership: Denise 'Spitfire" Trolinder 
Media: Marty "Bass Solo" Bernal 
  " (Helper): Denise"spitfire " Trolinder 
Merchandise: Jeff "Dark horse" Sauer 
Activity: Jacque "Daisy" Whiting 
Safety: Roy "Fatboy" Whiting 
 
I found a old tote that had some "wild in the weeds" patches. Ended of selling all of them at $3 ea. It was 
bought up that we should bring that run back to HCC. Cyndi "Dragonfly" Williams noted it was not listed 
on next years budget. It will be something we address in the future.  
 
Over all it was a successful meeting. And I'm looking forward to next year.  
 
We wish Barry "BB" Bell the very best as he goes through his chemotherapy. 
 
Thank you 

 


